
Swim the Suck 10-mile open water swimming race through the Tennessee River Gorge hosted 
by the Chattanooga Open Water Swimmers (C.O.W.S) will be held on Saturday, October 4, 
2025 at the Suck Creek Boat Launch at 9:30 AM. The pre-race briefing and pasta dinner will 
be held on Friday, October 3, 2025 at 5:00 PM at Miller Plaza Pavilion. This is a US Masters 
Swimming sanctioned event. This year early priority registration will be given to 2024 
registrants due to having to cancel the event last year due to flooding from Hurricane Helene. 
The number of remaining slots after priority registration will be announced on the website and 
social media on the morning of April 7. Swimmer Registration opens April 7, 2025 at Noon ET.  
Pilot Registration opens April 15, 2025 at Noon ET. For registration details and more information 
go to the event website at http://www.swimthesuck.com/ 
 


